
City of Pocomoke City, MD 
Vehicle Procurement 

 
  

Pocomoke City, Maryland is accepting bids for vehicles the city is looking to procure from 
qualified dealerships. Bids must include a price package for the total amount of the purchase 
with separate invoices for each vehicle. All vehicles must be of 2023 or 2024 inventory that 
qualifies as a new purchase.  This purchase from the City will be a lump sum purchase. No 
singular bids will be accepted. All specifications must be met in order for full consideration.  

The vehicles to purchase are: 

• 1 – Ford F250 Service Body single cab with 4-wheel Drive 
• 5 – Ford F150 Single cab 4-wheel drive trucks 
• 2 – Ford Maverick 4-door, 4-wheel drive OR Ford Ranger 4-door, 4-wheel drive 

trucks 
• 1 - Ford F550 Diesel dump body 4-wheels drive with spreader and plow 

General Information 

Bids will be accepted by email at Mike@pocomokemd.gov or by mail and hand delivery. Hand 
delivered and mailed bids will be accepted at City Hall, 101 Clarke Ave, PO Box 29, Pocomoke 
City, Maryland 21851 until 3:00 P.M. on July 19, 2024. More information is available by calling 
410-957-1333 x 100 or 443-880-4872. 

mailto:Mike@pocomokemd.gov

